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Please do not change the mail in voting system. It is working! Everyone should be 

able to participate in a Democracy and mail in voting is an obvious and essential way 

to ensure access for all who indeed want to participate to be able to do so. Changing 

the mail in voting system is a terrible idea, it's been working for 20+ years, there is no 

reason to change it now! 


